
No scents is good sense!

Vancouver Coastal Health (VCH) is committed to minimizing 
potential health risks associated with exposure to Scented Products.

PLEASE help contribute to a scent free workplace: 

•	 Don’t wear or use scented products in any VCH facility

•	 Don’t bring any scented flowers or other scented items into  
our facilities 

Learn more about the ‘Scented Products’ policy on VCH Connect:  
Click on Policies and Manuals > Human Resources > Workplace Health


